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Welcome to September Newsletter! 
 

The home continued with visits in the home whatever the weather. 

We celebrated Vala and Shirley Birthday. We had a service from our 

local church delivered by Reverend Gough and Jean. We had various 

activities for the residents.  

 

 



Stephen enjoyed a game of Chess, regular exercise in the lounge and 

we had a visit from our resident dog Ozzy. 

 

 

  



We had our local Reverend Gough and Jean deliver a service for the 

residents. 

 

 

  



We had Beryl get ready to go her grandson wedding. 

 

 

  



We Celebrated Shirley Birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Finally, we celebrated Vala birthday! 

 

 


